
 

Public Notice 

June 4, 2016 

Water Treatment Disinfection Process 

The City of La Feria Water Treatment Plant is temporarily changing the disinfection 

process to include the use of free chlorine.   The temporary change in the 

disinfection process will be effective Monday, June 6, 2016 through Sunday, June 

26, 2016.    

This change introduces a different method of disinfecting the entire water 

treatment and distribution system to improve the overall quality of water supplied 

to our Community.   

The regular disinfection process will resume Monday, June 27, 2016. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this temporary change please contact 

Water/Wastewater System Director, Beto Ureste at 956-797-2261.   

  

 

 


